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CONNECTICUT STATE USBC ASSOCIATION

Scholar of the Year Recipients

The Connecticut State USBC Association has two academic scholarships available each
year. The applicant does NOT need to be an active bowier. For both scholarships, the student
must be a senior who is planning to continue histher education in the summer or fall.

For the first scholarship, the student, parent or grandparent must be a current
member of the Connecticut State USBC Association. This scholarship is from the current
Connecticut State USBC Association.

Bryan Bornn is a senior at Bethel High School and will be attending the University of
Maryland in the fall. Bryan will be in the honors program majoring in mechanical engineering.
' His major goal is to pursue as many intemships as possible while as an undergraduate and then
continue his education with a masters in engineering.

Bryan is very active in his class where he has played soccer, indoor track and lacrosse.
He has also been a member of the NJROTC where he has served as a squad leader and this
year as assistant platoon commander. In addition, Bryan has been an active volunteer in the
Brotherhood in Action. This organization collects, sorts and delivers food to needy families.
Bryan said of this experience — “it makes me feel like | am actually making a difference in my
community and brightening the lives of others.”



